
 

The Travis Mazer Scholarship Award 
 

This scholarship is awarded to a current freshman in the Portage Northern High School Band 
Program. The student must be currently enrolled in the Portage Northern Band. Preference is given 
to students who play the trombone, with a second preference given to those who play other brass 

instruments; however, any current band member may apply. 
 

The award is based on dedication, service, and musicianship. The scholarship is awarded at the 
discretion of the committee, which is composed of the PN Band Directors, a representative from the 
Mazer family, and a Portage Northern staff member. The committee may modify its membership with 

the agreement of all current members. 
 

If the student awarded the scholarship does not use the full amount before graduation, any 
remaining funds will be transferred to the general fund of the Portage Northern Band Boosters. 

All applicants must submit an essay explaining what music and the Portage Northern Band Program 
mean to them, and how the experience has benefited—and will continue to benefit—them in the 

future. Applicants are also encouraged to submit any additional documents they feel may support 
their application. 

 
The scholarship recipient will be announced at the annual Spring Concert. 

Submission deadline: May 1st, 2025 
 

Please submit materials to the Band Office to Mr. Mufarreh or Miss Holso. 
 
 


